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ARGENTINA - STOP FREIGHT COLLECT

Dear Customer,

Due to Argentina’s Central Bank recent measures regarding foreign currency remittances,
as of May 24

th
, 2023 new export bookings to Argentina must have its freight paid in Brazil.

Local fees payments will remain unchanged.

Our team is ready to assist you anytime if you have questions.

Kindest Regards,
MERCOSUL LINE
www.mercosul-line.com.br
comercial@mercosul-line.com.br

http://www.mercosul-line.com.br/
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